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Ref. No.)82) B /CE-23 

be notified shortly. 

Inconvenience is regretted. 

Copy to: 

Accredited by NAAC with Grade B++ 

The SEC Examination of MBA 2nd Semester. 2023 scheduled to be held on 8th June, 

NOTICE 

2023 stands postponed due to unavoidable circumstances and the new date of examination shall 

3. Guard File 

P.O- North Bengal University 
Raja Rammohanpur 
Dist. Darjeeling, West Bengal 
India, Pin- 734013 
Website: www.nbu.ac.in 

1. The Head, Department of Management, NBU 

Date: 05/06/2023 

Sd/ 

Controller of Examinations 

2. The System Manager & Head, CIRM with a request to upload the above notice in the 
University Website. 

Controller of Examinations 
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